
 

 

 

 

York Racecourse booking: Welcome to Yorkshire Ebor Festival 2021  

Thank you for your support of York Racecourse by previously agreeing to “rollover” your 

2020 booking in the Melrose Club Lounge during our Welcome to Yorkshire Ebor Festival 

2021(18-21 August).  

The Prime Minister’s confirmation that formal Covid-19 restrictions ended on Monday 19 July 

means that the remainder of the York season looks set to operate in a far more familiar, 

effectively “normal” manner.  

For regulars it will be a little different to 2019, however the adapted operation has still 

proven popular with racegoers in June. The Melrose Club Lounge will remain exclusive, as 

capacity will be reduced from previous year. Of course, it will retain the relaxed atmosphere 

inside the Lounge and the fabulous views from it. Table service will cover your requirements 

from the bar, though you will be able to pop up to it as well, whilst an account will still be 

possible, with new technology offering an ease of cashless settlement.  

So, we can best match the available space and party sizes, seating will be pre-allocated - 

there will be plenty of room for everyone.  

Coffee and canapés will be served to your table on arrival followed by a lunch of tasty fresh 

Yorkshire ingredients. Again, delivered to your table, expect a platter to share between two 

that would typically include homemade pâté & chutney, Sand Hutton asparagus, Ged Bell 

mini apple topped pork pie and proper sausage rolls, cold cuts, as well as a light seafood 

salad pot. All main course platters would be delivered under a closed lid. A vegetarian option 

will also be available, it would help our team if you could indicate in advance if the 

vegetarian option is the preference of any members of your party. Afternoon tea will use a 

similar format - expect your freshly baked scone to arrive already prepared with the fresh 

cream and fruit jam - the cakes will also be the firm favourites, if bite sized.  

We understand that things may have changed or that you only booked because of your love 

of the Yorkshire tapas, so you do retain the option of a full refund. Please contact the team 

by email to request that refund (refunds@yorkracecourse.co.uk). To help us to help you, 

please include a copy of your original confirmation email as that will include important 

information such as your order number and postcode.  

So that we can be fair to others on our waiting list, please could you advise us of a refund 

or rollover request by Monday 2nd August 2021.  

We look forward to seeing you.  

 


